
 
Coffee/Tea and a catch up! 

Tuesday 31st May @ 1 pm 
 

The newly formed parents association committee and the staff of the school 

would like to invite all of our parents to a post covid catch up in the school on 

31st May (Tuesday) between  1 and 2 pm. It will be held in the school sensory 

garden ( weather permitting) or in the sports hall if the weather dictates. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been quite a long time since any such interaction has been possible and 

the support of everyone is being sought to reconnect the parents of all of our 

children. Tea/Coffee and finger food will be available on the day. An anonymous 

donation box will also be present for those that wish to contribute.  

 

 


